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This is in response to Undertaking No. MC-77 as outlined on Page No. 5263, Volume 22, of the transcript
of the May 11, 2004 proceedings of the Manitoba Clean Environment Commission concerning the
proposed Wuskwatim Generation and Transmission Project. The requested undertaking is outlined below:

“Provide information regarding MMF locals being present at consultations to date under stage 2”

The Water Branch, Manitoba Water Stewardship, has conducted consultations with three (3) Northern
Affairs Communities during Phase 2 of its consultation process. These communities are Pikwitonei,
Wabowden and Thicket Portage.

Officials of these communities have indicated that there have been Metis present at the consultation
meetings. In addition, during the community meeting in Thicket Portage, a local representative of the MMF

was present



